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Dear Lawmakers, 

WE THE PEOPLE have 3 times during election seasons voiced that we don't want 

ranked choice voting. So why are you still trying to ram things down our throats and 

force things upon us that we have told you we don't want just like with the gross 

receipts sales tax and drivers licenses for criminal illegal immigrants? This bill will just 

ensure that 1 party gets to field multiple candidates while all other parties, including 

the only other party that can compete with it, get snuffed out so it forever can 

entrench it's power. This is tyrannical behavior, please knock your crap off and stop 

acting like Marxist commies and vote NO on this horrendous bill that is HB-3166. 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt 

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 


